
D. ALLEN HUGHES  
ENGINEERING, Inc. 
1669 Jimmie Kerr Rd., Haw River, NC 27258 
336-578-8634, Firm No. C-2951 

 
 
May 2,  2019 
         
Choo Choo Homes 
5657 Bragg Blvd. 
Fayetteville, NC 28303 
 
Attention: Mr. Charles Dent 
 
Reference: Inspection of Footing for Non-Bearing Perimeter Curtain Wall Foundation 

Approximate 27 ft. by 76 ft. Modular Home 
  2498 Old US 421, Lillington, NC 
  Project No. D18mh49, Harnette County Permit no. 1812-0019 
    
Dear Mr. Dent: 
 
Thank you for using D. Allen Hughes Engineering to conduct the evaluation for your project.  
 
The site was visited, May 1, 2019 to observe the footing for the non-bearing perimeter curtain wall foundation. The footing was 
found to meet the design recommendations made in our April 29, 2019 report.  
 
Based on observation of the proper implementation of our recommendations, it is my professional opinion that the approximate 12 
in. by 6 in. footings is adequate to support the proposed loads of the non-bearing perimeter curtain wall as it is built, for the modular 
home at 2498 Old US 421, Lillington, NC. Thank you for using D. Allen Hughes Engineering for your evaluation. If you should have 
any questions pertaining to this report, please call me. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
D. Allen Hughes, P.E., President 
D. Allen Hughes Engineering, Inc. 
 

May 2, 2019
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